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January 8, 2016 
 

 
Kindergarten Registration is almost here! 

 
 
To the Parents/Guardians of Prospective Kindergarten Students: 
 
The time to register your child for kindergarten is nearly here.  In the next week or two, 
you will receive an e-blast notification with instructions on how to complete the online 
registration process.   Please also refer to our website at www.warrentboe.org and our 
Facebook page (Warren Township Board of Education) for updates. 
 
If you haven’t already done so, you can sign up for school and district e-blasts on our 
website under the “Parents” section. 
 
Thank you. 
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